
FIFE COUNCIL – 16 MAY 2024 

 

SNP Amendment to Motion 3. 

  

After  “ as amber by the Met Office”,   add 

  

Council also calls for the Council Leader to write to the Westminster Government 

demanding increased funding for revenue and Capital investment to develop 

sustainable financial strategies, for all areas including flooding, particularly as it has 

been highlighted by Alyson Stafford, director-general of the Scottish Exchequer, at 

Holyrood’s Public Audit Committee, that Scotland will receive no capital consequentials 

as a result of the recent budget while total funding will fall 8.7% in real terms by 26/27. 

  

Proposed by Cllr David Alexander 

Seconded by Cllr Rosemary  Liewald 

 


